
 

 
 

Date:    February 25, 2025 

To:        State Agency Chief Procurement Officers and Cooperative Program Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:       Focus Group: Sensory Products/Tools 

 
 
  
The State of Arizona is looking for input in a focus group regarding Sensory Products/Tools.  
 
The State Procurement Office is inviting all Eligible Subject Matter Experts (SMEs) in Agencies, Co-Op Members, 
Chief Procurement Officers, and Procurement Officers to participate for the purpose of providing input and discussing 
possible needs.   
 
Your expertise and opinions are welcome and needed for the success of this focus group. Please see Google Form for 
more information. If you have any questions, please reach out to Ashley.Anderson@azdoa.gov. 
 

Please respond before COB on March 14th, 2025. 
 

Google Forms Survey: https://forms.gle/6nNaRqRfHT4cMn8E9 
 

https://forms.gle/6nNaRqRfHT4cMn8E9

